
County of Los Angeles 
Sheriff's Department Headquarters 

Beroy 'lJ. 23aca, '5£eri/f 

February 27, 2014 

Priyah Kaul 

4700 Ramontl Boulevard 
Monterey Park, Californi1.i 91754-2169 

c/o Professor Margo Schlanger 
University of Michigan Law School 
910 Legal Research Building 
625 South State Street 
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48109 

Dear Ms. Kaul: 

This letter is in response to your request for records under the Freedom of Information 
Act and California Public Records Act dated February 14, 2014, and received by the 
Los Angeles County Sheriff's Department Discovery Unit on February 18, 2014. Please 
be advised that the Sheriff's Department is responding under the California Public 
Records Act. 

Prisoner Grievances and Prisoner Correspondence 

Although the Sheriff's Department is obligated to respond within 10 days of receipt of 
the request, this time limit is subject tO an extension of up to fourteen (14) days under 
the following circumstances as defined in Government Code §6253(c)(1 ). 

The need to search for and collect the requested records from field facilities or 
other establishments that are separate from the office processing the request. 

The records you seek are subject to the above provision. Consequently, an additional 
fourteen days will be required to respond to your request. 

If you have any questions, please contact Pam Vanover of the Discovery Unit at 
(323) 890-5439. 

Sincerely, 

Scott W. Gage, Lieutenant 
Risk Management Bureau 7l 7rad;/.ion of <:Service r:S.ince 1 <550 


